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Comments: Though my wife and I are 100% supportive of the pellet mill concept we are deeply concerned that

our need to have our health protected from the chip and logging trucks that roll along Modoc County Road 93

going north out of Lookout is being swept under the carpet. For months every year those huge trucks go flying

past our home here on "93" and they kick up choking clouds of super fine dust that permeates everything. That

dust comes through the screens on our windows and doors forcing us to hide inside our home on hot days with

no fresh air. We both have asthma and that fine dust greatly impacts the quality of our lives. We did not buy here

thinking that the laid-back country life would be so rudely violated by those trucks. We've asked that this dust

situation be included for remedy in the EIR that the proponents of the pellet mill has published. I have reached

out to the EPA regarding this issue and I await their response. The pellet mill will make billions of dollars but it

would only cost around $2-million to pave 3 miles of "93". We are not the only ones being impacted by the clouds

of fine dust. All of our neighbors along "93" complain about it. Watering down "93" is a joke because on hot days

it dries out in a matter of a few minutes. 


